
Notification - Request for Proposals 

Repair and Resurfacing of Pickle Ball and Tennis Courts at 

 Peter Igo Park, Marshfield, MA 

The Town of Marshfield Department of Public Works is seeking written proposals from qualified 

contractors to repair and resurface the Pickleball and Tennis courts at the Peter Igo Park located at the 

intersection of Marshall Ave. and Dyke Road. Proposals shall be submitted by September 28, 2023.  

Work will consist of cleaning, filling expansion joints with paintable caulking, repair of gouges, resurface 

with three coat Plexipave System, repaint  (3) tennis courts including Jr tennis lines on each court and 

repaint (4) quick courts with Pickleball lines.  

Send written proposals to Department of Public Works at 965 Plain Street, Marshfield, MA 02050 

attention Rod Procaccino, Town Engineer or electronically to dpwbids@townofmarshfield.org  All 

proposals must be received by September 28, 2023 by 4:00 PM.  

The successful contractor will be required to provide 50% payment bond in accordance with M.G.L ch30 

sec 39M and prevailing wages apply.  

Work shall be completed by November 15, 2023. 

Payment for work conducted within 30 days of completion of work and receipt of invoice. 

The qualified contractor must have at least 10 years of experience and submit at least 5 similar projects 

completed within the last 5 years and contact information.  

The work schedule shall be coordinated with the Town of Marshfield.  

The written proposal shall include a scope of work and materials provided, lump sum price to resurface 

the Pickleball Courts and a lump sum to resurface the Tennis Courts, description of company, list of 

similar projects and contact information. Contractors are encouraged to visit the site prior to submission 

of proposal.  

The Town of Marshfield reserves the right to reject any or all proposals when it is deemed in the best 

interest of the Town.  The award of contract will be to a qualified bidder with the lowest cost proposal.  

For additional information contact the Engineering Division at 781-834-5575 or by email 

rprocaccino@townofmarshfield.org.  
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